
1/25/18 
 
FYI - Message to Parents 
 

Good Morning,  

Fulton County Schools sent out notification of make-up days yesterday.  For clarification, 
students will not have school on Monday February 19, Friday March 9, and Spring Break April 
2-6 as of this moment.  On Friday March 9, 2018, we will do our best to participate in the digital 
learning day, but we do not have one-to-one devices like Fulton County Schools.  Our teachers 
will provide assignments for students on March 9.  

The flu is upon us at Hapeville Charter Career Academy as many students and now teachers have 
fallen ill to influenza.  Here are some tips to remember: 

·         Stay home when you are sick. If possible, stay home from work, school, and errands 
when you are sick. You will help prevent others from catching your illness. Avoid close 
contact with people who are sick. 

·         Avoid touching your eyes, nose, or mouth. Germs spread this way. 

·         Clean and disinfect surfaces or objects. Clean and disinfect frequently touched 
surfaces at home, work or school, especially when someone is ill. 

More information about the flu can be found at https://www.cdc.gov/flu/index.htm and 
https://www.cdc.gov/flu/pdf/freeresources/updated/everyday-preventive-actions-8.5x11.pdf 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter @TheHCCAHornets for news, updates, scholarship 
information, etc… To receive notifications from the app, Remind, text the message @887a9h to 
the number 81010 or open the following link in your browser: 
https://www.remind.com/join/887a9h 

Take care, run from the flu, and have a good day! 

Candace S. Bethea, Principal 
Hapeville Charter Career Academy | www.hapevillecharter.org | @CandaceBethea1 | 
@TheHCCAHornets 
6045 Buffington Road | College Park, GA  30349 
(404) 766-0101 | (404) 506-9760 fax | cbethea@hapevillecharter.org 
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